

	For the final time this year – and indeed - decade…!
I hope that you have a joyful and restful Christmas and a peaceful New Year.

I look forward to seeing everyone back on January 6th 2020.
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	Maths
	English and RE 
	Topic

	We have solved some Christmas word problems involving Santa, Mrs Claus and some elves.

	We have learnt about the importance of the Angel Gabriel and other angels in the Christmas story.
	We have made our Pantomime puppets and they are brilliant. Although 31 children with needles and 1 adult was a bit difficult…! (

	We also had fun at the Christmas meal with our Christmas jumpers and hats.

Well Done to the children that won the hat competition. They really were wonderful designs.

Also well done to the 2 children in Year 4 who have already received their ’30 read’ badges and certificates. I’m hoping to give out many more in January


Homework Tasks.
	Task 1:  Enjoy a restful, relaxing Christmas and New Year with your family.
Task 2: Read at least 3 times a week and write it in your reading record.
Task 3: Keep practising your x tables.









Year 4: 





Parents in


Partnership





Extreme Reading, 


Caught Writing





My child’s response to the tasks.        








